November Elementary Board Report

1.

Parent Teacher Conferences held on October 23rd and October 28th, very well
attended and Book Fair during the day was a big hit for kids to go through. (Food was
provided for staff by the Elementary Parent Advisory Group)

Busy right now getting 1st round of evaluations of teachers complete

Bookroom for our Guided Reading implementation is almost complete and ready to go,
volunteers and teachers have been helping alot

Attended second day of training with staff for our PBIS implementation, also GOLD
assessment training for administrators and lowa Culture and Language Conference
Wednesday Professional development is going well, we will be switching it a little
second semester to allow more collaboration time to share great things that are taking
place in our classrooms centered around our Literacy block time.

November 12th will be having Tricia Krsek from lowa LDA come speak about Dyslexia
to our staff, some New Hampton parents have also been invited to attend.



